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Year 11 have started their exams this term and 
continue them into Term 6. They are working 
incredibly hard and at BBA we are all wishing them 
the best as they continue next term.



This Term

Thorpe Park Trip
This term we took 170 students from Years 7 to 10 to Thorpe Park. The 
students were chosen based on the number of BBA Badges they achieved, 
recognition for following our culture on a regular basis. Students represented 
BBA in an impeccable manner and we were incredibly proud of how they 
behaved on the day. The students had an amazing time, with very few 
queues, allowing them to go on as many rides as they wished. We are looking 
forward to next year's trip and will announce criteria in the 2023/24 
academic year.

Ramadan: Staff Fast
A large number of our staff undertook a fast on the final day of Ramadan so 
that we could experience what our Muslim students and staff had gone 
through for the previous 27 days. It was certainly challenging, with the 
majority of staff stating that they found the lack of water the most difficult 
part.



This Term

West of England Metro Mayor School 
Summit
This term Cicely & Denzel (Year 10) went to 
Aerospace Bristol to represent BBA at the 
West of England School Summit. This was 
based in the hangar in which one of the 
Concorde planes is housed (see photo). 
During the day they were part of group that 
met with some of the region's leading 
thinkers and employers involved in 
transport, the environment, community 
support and leaders. Denzel presented on 
the stage seen in the picture. The 
students both networked with professionals 
in their own free time and managed 
to secure themselves work 
experience through chatting to the 
professionals. They were both also identified 
as the most natural students on camera 
and filmed several interviews with 
various companies.
Miss Harvey (Year 10 Pastoral 
Support Assistant) led the trip 
and said: "both students represented the 
academy in a professional and enthusiastic 
manner."

Nqco W in Year 10 has been selected as a finalist for the Bristol Young Heroes 
Award for the category of ‘Action Hero’. Nqco was nominated by myself and the 
rest of the year team for his commitment to learning following the death of two 
of his cousins. The award ceremony will be on 16th May at City Hall and Nqco 
will be in with the chance of winning the award - he went through 3 rounds of 
judging panels so it’s amazing he has made it to one of the 3 people who could 
win! Regardless of whether Nqco wins the award or not, he will be set up with 
youth mentoring and career mentoring with any selected professional of his 
choice and they will work with him and guarantee a job with him providing he 
gets the grades needed! We’re very proud of Nqco!
Miss Harvey (Year 10 Team)



This Term

BBA Mental Health Team Update
As part of Mental Health Awareness Week, there was a series of 
pop-up information giving sessions for students during period 1 for 
the week, signposting student's to different website's. There was 
also a tutor time slot specifically focusing on BAME mental health 
prepared by Zack Henry Fresh Start Mentor as well as assemblies on 
strategies to cope with anxiety.

On Friday 5th May BBA held a Parent Coffee morning to provide an 
opportunity for parents to speak with the Counsellor Zakera 
Chowdhury regarding Anxiety. This was the second event like this 
and we hope to make this a termly event within our calendar.

Due to the Academy Links with the Schools and College Early 
Support Service, all students can access different webinars on 
specific areas of mental health and wellbeing.



This Term
CLF Big Run & Big Walk
More than 200 colleagues from across the Cabot Learning Federation (including 
several from BBA) participated in a series of challenges to raise money to support 
the trust’s most vulnerable pupils.
More than 60 team members put months of preparation and training to good use 
by tackling running events, with groups competing in the 10k and half marathon at 
the Great Bristol Run, and others completing the scenic 13 miles of the Weston 
Super Half.
Meanwhile, some 140 walkers took a trip to Wales to climb Pen y Fan in the 
Brecon Beacons, a four-mile walk and 2,906ft ascent amid stunning scenery.
Behind each of these challenges was an important cause, as the runners and 
walkers combined to raise money for a trust initiative to support disadvantaged 
students.
The CLF Big Trip is an action-packed summer adventure in Abergavenny for 72 of 
the trust’s most vulnerable pupils.
It’s an opportunity for pupils to enjoy a range of outdoor activities they have not 
previously experienced – all paid for by the efforts of the CLF team.
CLF Executive Principal Kate Richardson, who leads the trust’s Big Events, said: “We 
were thrilled to see a record number of people taking part in the CLF’s Big Walk 
and Big Run this year, which is testament to the wonderful spirit and camaraderie 
within BBA and across our trust.
The efforts of our runners and walkers will help to provide a truly once-in-a-
lifetime experience for dozens of our most vulnerable students this summer. So 
huge congratulations to all those who made it to the finish line in Bristol or 
Weston, or to the top of Pen y Fan. It was a terrific achievement, and we are 
immensely proud of every one of them.”



This Term

This term we hosted 4 Dyson Engineers who ran workshops for our 
Y10 Engineering students. They talked about how James Dyson 
produced over 1000 prototypes before he took his DC01 vacuum 
cleaner to market. They also talked about careers in Dyson including 
apprenticeships. Students had to design and then build their own air 
filtering device out of Dyson parts. They then had to feed back their 
designs to the rest of the class.



This Term

Year 8 Tutor Leaders
Mr Ferguson would like to 
praise the tutor leaders in 
Year 8. They have each done 
an excellent job in supporting 
their tutor group in preparing 
for school. A new set of 
students has now been 
chosen to continue the role 
and share the leadership.

Term 4 Leaders
Shafia M – 8A1
Harrison B – 8A6
Niko O’B – 8A9
Kye L-W – 8S7
Lacie H – 8S8
Mariame W &
Courtney M – 8M2
Arez I – 8M3
Isaac P – 8M5
Alisha K & Isaac – 8R4
Will P – 8R10

Term 5 Leaders
Lilly P – 8A1
Eleanor M – 8A6
Denis P – 8A9
Felix M – 8S7
Gurnaik S – 8S8
Mustafa Z & 
Muhammad Y – 8M2
Maia D – 8M3
Jahmareon B – 8M5
Tamsine B – 8R4
John G-S – 8R10

Tutor Leaders

Safeguarding
Our Designated Safeguarding 
Lead was invited by colleagues 
at Bristol City Council to share 
BBA’s good safeguarding 
practice at an event marking 
the launch of a new resource 
for professionals supporting 
Child Sexual Abuse victims.



Next Term

Nian – Race for Life
Nian (pictured on the right) is a BBA student 
in Year 7 who is taking part in the 5K race. He 
is running in memory of his dad who sadly 
passed away 5 years ago. Lots of Nian’s 
family are taking part including his mum, 
sister, cousins and all his aunties.
Please (if you can) donate to this amazing 
cause, link here:
CLICK HERE TO DONATE
GOOD LUCK NIAN!

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/nians-race-for-life


BBA Social Media

BBA on Social Media
This Term we have posted lots of useful and fun information on our social media 
pages.
To be kept up to date with events, celebrations and communications from the 
Academy please like and follow our pages.

           
https://www.instagram.com/bristol_brunel_academy/

            https://www.facebook.com/BristolBrunelAcademy/ 

             @bristolbrunel

We will continue to use phone, text and email as our main means of
communication between the Academy and home, please ensure that you keep us 
up to date with any changes in contact details. Please do not Direct 
Message social media platforms as these will not be monitored. Please continue to 
use the email and phone numbers for the Academy if you wish to get in touch.

https://www.instagram.com/bristol_brunel_academy/
https://www.facebook.com/BristolBrunelAcademy/
https://twitter.com/bristolbrunel
https://twitter.com/bristolbrunel
https://www.facebook.com/BristolBrunelAcademy/ 
https://www.instagram.com/bristol_brunel_academy/


Careers

For any careers questions please feel free to email Mr Craig 
Jordan, BBA Careers & Employability Coach, at craig.jordan@clf.uk

Work Experience (Year 10)
We are completing the final checks for work experience with most students 
completing the work week commencing 12th June. Please encourage your 
child to pay close attention to their school emails in the next few weeks.

Envision
We took two Year 9 teams to the Envision final on 10th May. The students 
pitched their social action presentation with a heavy emphasis on tackling 
bullying.

The student's did fantastically well and presented to a high quality.

We missed out on the big prize, although one of the mentors that worked 
with the St James Place cohort won mentor of the year.

A huge thank you to St James and Babcock who provided the employer 
mentoring.

Post 16 for Year 11
All year 11 students are in full examination mode, but they may also be 
anxious about next year.

I will personally be around until the end of term and on results day if your 
child has any concerns, achieved better grades than predicted or missed out 
on the entry requirements.

If any parents/carers have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
via email at school.

Student and Parent voice
As part of our commitment to offer all of our students an enriched and 
meaningful careers education I will be sending out some surveys to give 
students, staff, parents and carers the opportunity to feedback.
A link will be sent home in term 6 to complete.

mailto:Craig.jordan@clf.uk


NCS for Year 11

For any careers questions please feel free to email Mr Craig 
Jordan, BBA Careers & Employability Coach, at craig.jordan@clf.uk

NCS for Year 11
NCS 2023 is back and bigger than ever. All year 11 students have the 
opportunity to take part in the National Citizenship Programme. This 
package is can be accessed for a maximum of £95.

For those eligible there are places fully funded or heavily discounted. 
Please use the QR code or contact NCS to discuss.

Please see a link to the You tube information video

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hLXTLmyVJXc

mailto:Craig.jordan@clf.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hLXTLmyVJXc


Reading

When I was at school my favourite book was…

Mr Fraser
My favourite book as a young teenager was Murder on 
the Orient Express by Agatha Christie: I was always 
interested in murder mysteries because I really enjoyed 
the puzzle elements and trying to figure out everything 
from the clues and characters. I also didn't really go on 
any holidays abroad when I was younger, so I valued 
books that were set in other countries - as it was a way 
of travelling without moving.



Congratulations to our TOP SCORING

Year 7s since January 2023

Izi passed 121 quizzes

Jaimin passed 110 quizzes

Muhammad-Qasim passed 95 quizzes

and Year 8s

Jacob passed 34 quizzes

Sheldon passed 33 quizzes

Will & Ryan passed 31 quizzes

Jamie passed 30 quizzes

The Library is now open at break/ lunchtime

check the timetable on the library door
…and after school for homework/ quiet study

Also, try these great sites for some online reading:

https://www.worldbookday.com/online-masterclasses/

https://manybooks.net/

https://library.thenational.academy/

Word Millionaires!

Congratulations to:

Y7s 

Izi, Hashim, Adam, Ayaan, Isabella, 

Manha, Ranu, Muhammad-Qasim, 

Uswah, Muhammad-Amin, Jaimin,

Aariz, Muhammad, Aoife, Mischa, Ava, 

Sufian, Hanan, Felix, Muhammad-

Mustafa, Kitty, Isabella, Kailen, Yasmin, 

Rajan, Naina, Zain, Ava, Savannah, 

George, Ayesha, Sophia, Iona, Iris, 

Hadiya and Alice.

Y8s

Lacie, Sidney, Sheldon, Jacob, 

Muhammad, Belle, Ayesha, Esosa

million+

MAY is - Mental Health 

Awareness month

https://www.worldbookday.com/online-masterclasses/
https://manybooks.net/
https://library.thenational.academy/


House News

Well done to

for being Term 5 

Winners Stephenson

Coming up in Term 6
Rewards day- The inflatables will be back for 
the house winners and wildcards.

House tasks covering Pride, Women’s World 
Cup, Sports day, Transferable skills, Student 
rep.
Competitions - In PE, Sports day and shoot 
for hoops.

The house cup still is up for grabs in Term 6

Tutor Time House tasks:
17th April – Ramadan & Eid
24th April – Earth Day

15th May - Coronation
22nd May – Deaf Awareness

Student reps For 23/34
We will be reopening sign up for student reps next 
term. Years 7-9 will need to complete a Microsoft 

form which will be shared on Show my homework 
and the reps will be selected by the house team.
Year 10 students wishing to put themselves forward 
for house captain or deputy house captain you will 
also complete a Microsoft form and will have a 

short informal interview for the position.
More information will be shared in assembly and 
tutor time.

House Curriculum 
Competition – Technology
This term the house 

competition was to design a 
house cup which we will print 
on the 3D printer. There were 
many amazing entries but 
Iqra (Year 10) in Rashford 

house won the competition.

Curriculum Competition – Design a Coin
We have already started seeing the roll out of the 
new coins with King Charles III, So we asked the 

students to design their own coin faces.
We had some fantastic artwork with most opting to 
include the newly crowned King within their 
designs.
Congratulations to Stephenson for the most entries.



Attendance is Key

More time in school = More time learning!

Be on time Be Ready to Learn Plan Ahead

Need support?
Contact bbaattendance@clf.uk

Good school attendance is ESSENTIAL
It means better grades, stronger friendships 

and improved social and communications skills. It 
can also mean better job prospects and 

opportunities in the future

Students should arrive at 8:20 to be ready for morning registration

Students are expected to have the correct uniform and equipment

Students should book any appointments outside of school hours

% 
Attendance

Attendance 
group

Days 
attended in 
a year (195 
days)

Days absent 
per year

Days absent 
per month

Total 
missed days 
during 
secondary 
school

96%
Good 
Attendance 187 8 1 40 days

90% Concern 176 19 2 Half a year

80%

Chronic 
poor 
attendance

156 39 4
A whole 
year

Less than 
80%

Severe 
Chronic 
poor 
attendance

Less than 
156

More than 
39

More than 
4

More than 
a whole 
year

mailto:bbaattendance@clf.uk


Attendance is Key

Need support?
Contact bbaattendance@clf.uk

Attendance initiatives:

Back in February, BBA conducted a student absence survey with 
Parents/Carers and students.  The key findings were:

• 69% of parents want to be updated on attendance termly.
•  Students saw the top 5 reasons for absence as: Serious illness; minor 

illness; doctor's appointments; anxiety and being too tired for school.

To support with these BBA has:
• Sent termly attendance updates home
• Shared information with parents around school attendance 

and illness.
• Tutor time sessions around illness and health
• Mental health work and signposting to students via tutor 

times.
• Techniques to support students experiencing 

anxiety/anxious thoughts
• Parent coffee mornings to support parents of students with 

anxiety.
• Sleep hygiene work completed with students to aid a 

healthy sleep routine.
• Information around blue light and sleep shared with 

students.
• Letter shared with parents/carers around sleep hygiene 

and signposting to the teen sleep hub.

Support for Parents/ Carers:
Parents & Carers - Teen Sleep Hub
Supporting A Child With Anxiety | Tips & Advice | YoungMinds
Anxiety in children - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

mailto:bbaattendance@clf.uk
https://teensleephub.org.uk/parents-carers/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-guide/anxiety/
https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/children-and-young-adults/advice-for-parents/anxiety-in-children/


Modeshift Stars

At BBA we are committed 
to improving the 
environment and our 
young people's physical 
and mental health.

We are embarking on the 
Modeshift Stars award to 
support sustainable 
transport to 
school.  Students reported 
that transport issues were 
the 6th most common 
reason for absence. 
Sustainable, safe 
transport will be a focus 
for the academy in the 
coming term.

We will be looking at:
Sharing safe and sustainable routes 
into the academy.
Pedestrian and Cycle safety
Bike maintenance/ skills
The academy's impact on air 
pollution



E-Safety



Numeracy & Literacy Corner

Ping Pong Percentages Puzzle
Arun and Disha played several games of table tennis. At five points 
during the day, Arun calculated the percentage of the games played 
so far that he had won. The results of these calculations were exactly 
30 per cent, exactly 40 per cent, exactly 50 per cent, exactly 60 per 
cent and exactly 70 per cent, but not necessarily in that order.
What is the smallest possible number of games they played?
Here’s a hint - Arun wins one of the first two games.
Email answers to David.Busby@clf.uk

mailto:David.Busby@clf.uk


Support

Bristol Parent Carer Forum
The Basecamp calendar is being used by a number of SEND 
organisations throughout the city. It’s a one stop shop for SEND 
parent carers and CYP to discover what activities and events are 
available. It is managed by BPC Events – Bristol Parent Carers but is 
also on the Bristol’s SEND Local Offer.
Below is one of the many days of support they offer:

https://www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk/events/
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/bristol-local-offer/about/bristols-send-events


Support

CLICK HERE OR THE POSTER FOR MORE INFORMATION

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/bristol-local-offer/parents-and-carers/advice-and-support/advice-and-support-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/bristol-local-offer/parents-and-carers/advice-and-support/advice-and-support-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk/2021/05/24/flora-bristols-send-local-offer/


Food Donations
We continue to support our families in 
need with food hampers. If you can 
contribute, please drop off the food at 
reception. 
Many thanks.

Uniform Donations
If your child has grown out of their 
uniform, or no longer needs it, please 
drop this into reception to allow us to 
donate and support other students and 
families.

Support

PE Kit Donation
If your child is in year 11, and will no 
longer require their PE kit, the PE 
department would be really 
appreciative of any spare kit donations 
including clothing and footwear.
Many Thanks

BBA Website for Positive Mental 
Health & Wellbeing

The BBA website has lots of 
resources in relation to Positive 
Mental Health & Wellbeing. It also 
has lots of links to other websites so 
that we can continue to support our 
young people with these issues from 
home and school.
CLICK HERE for the website page.

Bristol City Council – Relationship 
Support
Relationship quality is an important 
factor in all families whether you are 
an extended family, adopted family, 
step family, same sex family or 
grandparent family.
Conflict in relationships is part of 
everyday life but conflict which is 
frequent, intense and poorly 
resolved can lead to distressed 
relationships and have harmful 
effects on children
Bristol City Council have a range of 
resources, support and courses that 
can help with the above.

PLEASE CLICK HERE FOR MORE 
INFORMATION

https://bristolbrunelacademy.clf.uk/key-information/positive-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/social-care-and-health/children-and-families/support-for-parents-and-carers/relationship-support-parents-and-co-parents
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/social-care-and-health/children-and-families/support-for-parents-and-carers/relationship-support-parents-and-co-parents


Enrichment

The past three weeks have been full of amazing Duke of Edinburgh 
expeditions. This involves a lot of walking and camping overnight in 
tents. Some pupils have been given the opportunity in Bronze DofE to 
do two days walking with a night camping. Whilst others in Silver DofE 
have had two days walking with two nights camping. We have had some 
testing weather like cold nights and relentless rain, then to a bright 
sunny day with plenty of suncream applied. The expeditions are to go 
towards the gaining of the Duke of Edinburgh award, which is a massive 
achievement. During the walk the pupils have had to be out in a natural 
environment on their own for periods of time navigating themselves 
using a map and compose. Then they have learnt how to cook on a 
Trangia and put up a tent all by themselves. We are so proud of them all 
and can't wait for the Silver DofE final expedition in July.

Year 8 Students
You will get the opportunity to 
do this next year. Speak to Miss 
Jackson for more information. 



Enrichment
Club – STEAM Club
When – Friday 3 - 4pm
Where – FS9

In S.T.E.A.M club this term we have been looking at the creative side of science. One 
of the main things we did was studying pareidolia. One aspect of pareidolia is when 
we see faces in inanimate objects. To study the effects of pareidolia we searched 
around the school for things we could experience pareidolia from by simply adding 

googly eyes. We then looked at recent scientific research into unconscious bias. After 
we named our googly eyed characters, we learned that we mostly saw our characters 
as masculine as opposed to feminine or gender neutral which is what the research 
predicted.

In another week we got to see if we are more creative than the artificial intelligence 
bot, ChatGPT, which we saw was true. We used the Divergent Association Task where 
we had to think of 7 random nouns and compare them to the rest of the class (Lois 
was the most creative in this test).

We also looked at the psychiatrist Rorschach. Rorschach argued that inkblots could 
be used to analyse people's personalities. We created our own inkblots using paint 
and paper and did some research to see if this is pseudoscience. We learned that we 
experience pareidolia when viewing inkblots but the idea that they tell us more about 
our personalities is widely discredited. Lois & Florence (Year 7)



Enrichment

The Term 6 Enrichment 
Timetable:Day Enrichment Years Time Where Who

Mon Tennis All 3:15-4:15 PE PE

Duke of Edinburgh Year 9 - Bronze 
Year 10 - Silver

3:15 – 4:15 SC3 Miss Jackson

Adventurers' guild (D and D) All 3:15 – 4:15 F7 Mrs Greensmith, Mr Thorne and 
Miss Stevenson

Arabic club Y7 and 8 3:15 - 4:15 S12a Mrs Tazaoui

Textile club All 3:15 - 4:15 GT7 Miss Simmons and Ms McGregor

Urdu club All 3:15 - 4:15 F2 Mr Altaf

Islamic Art Club All 3:15 - 4:15 SA2 Ms McBride

Tues Rounders All 3:15 – 4:15 PE PE

KS4 Art club Y10 and 11 3:15 – 4:15 SA3 Mrs Taylor-Evans

Board Games club All 3:15 – 4:15 S11 Ms Payne

Debate Club All 3:15 – 4:15 S8a Miss Camwell and Miss Minns

Crochet Club All 3:15- 4:15 GT7 Quinn

Film Review Club All 3:00- 4:15 S12a Ms Clovis

Cricket Year 7 and 8 3:15 – 4:15 PE PE

Engaging the Faith All Lunchtimes F6b Mr de Roemer

Arts for Wellbeing Y7, 8 and 9 3:15 – 4:15 SA3 Miss Scholefield

MFL Club Y7, 8 and 9 3:15 – 4:15 S2b Mrs Miles, Miss Walsh, Miss 
Williams

KS3 Coding Y 7, 8 and 9 3:15 – 4:15 SC3 Mr Mead

Cake Theory Year 10 3.15 - 4.45 
From 2nd May

GT5 Mrs Soper

Wed Arabic club Y9 and 10 3:15 - 4:15 S12a Mrs Tazaoui

Thurs Cheerleading All 3:15 – 4:15 Dance 
studio

PE and Daisy

Dance All 3:15 –4:15 Main 
Hall

Jackie

Engineering Year 11 P7 FC1 Mrs Bush

Female Football All 3:15 – 4:15 PE Mr Rogers

Lego Club Year 7 and 8 3:15 – 4:15 S5B Mr Withers and Ms Martin

Cricket Y9 and 10 3:15-4:15 PE Mr Busby

World Religion Club and 
Islamic Geometry

All 3:10-4:00 S5a Ms Hussain

Athletics All 3:15-4:15 PE PE

Chess Club All 3:15-4:15 S12a Mr Bunker and Mr Fraser

Juggling Club All 3:15-4:15 FS9 Mr Campbell

Fri Table Tennis All  and staff 3:15 – 4:15 Dance 
studio

Mr Jackson

Astronomy GCSE Year 10 3:15 – 4:15 FS5 Mr Smerdon

Retro Gaming Y10 and 11 3:15 – 4:15 SC3 Mr Mead

STEAM (Term Focus: The 
Science of Creativity)

All 3:00 – 4:00 FS9 Mr Campbell, Ms Forcina and Mrs 
Burt



Local Enrichment

EarthShip

JOIN 

THIS 

GROUP 

FOR 

FREE

An eco therapy group for Teenagers

The EarthShip is a group for young people who are in their last year of 

primary up to 13 years old, who are looking for a place to fit and belong.  
Join us on a magical allotment in St George BS5 to: 

⚓️ Learn ways of being with ourselves and the natural world that help us relax.

⚓️ Make friendships, have fun together, play games and awaken our imagination.

⚓️Talk, share and listen to each other while we craft + do other activities around the 

fire.

⚓️ Learning to be with and allowing our deeper, more difficult feelings.  

⚓️ Find and act on ideas of how we can give back to the earth.

⚓️ Mark and celebrate the seasons and rhythms of the year and the moon.

⚓️ Gardening and growing.

⚓️ Storytelling to discover who we are and tales that mirror our experiences. 

⚓️ Finding your power animal and animal allies.

⚓️ Connect with magic in the natural world, the unseen, our sixth sense / animal 

senses.

⚓️ Make a relationship with the local animals, birds and plants.

During our time together you are welcome to participate as much or as little as 

you need.  We can also help you to find activities that are just right for you

. 

MORE INFO: http://wildwoodhealing.co.uk/the-earthship-ecotherapy-

group-for-teenagers/

https://www.paula-adams.co.uk/earthship

Where is the group?  Parents/guardians to drop off and collect from the 

allotment in St George BS5.  A map and address will be given on booking.

Time & Dates summer term 2023:  

4.30pm - 6.30pm.

6 June, 13 June, 20 June, 27 June, 4 July, 11 July, 18 July 23

How to get in contact to book your place:  

Olivia:  olivia@wildwoodhealing.co.uk 07906 345674  

Paula: info@paula-adams.co.uk 07505 062183

http://wildwoodhealing.co.uk/the-earthship-ecotherapy-group-for-teenagers/
http://wildwoodhealing.co.uk/the-earthship-ecotherapy-group-for-teenagers/
https://www.paula-adams.co.uk/earthship
mailto:olivia@wildwoodhealing.co.uk
mailto:info@paula-adams.co.uk


Local Enrichment



Local Enrichment



Wall of Wow!

Florence

Y7 are continuing the ‘Under the Sea’ project where they have been 
investigating Inuit Art.

They are now investigating the art of Kenojuak Ashevak, the most famous 
Inuit artist.

They will use her work as inspiration for their own print design in Term 6.

Big shout out to all Y7 artists. Here’s some that particularly stood 
out to me!

Victoria O

Coco Zuzanna



Wall of Wow!

Layla Millie Freddie Tierra

Denis Anna Lia Tye

John

Y8 used drawing ink and collage to create 
These dramatic beetles which raise 
awareness of the issues of air pollution.
This is part of their ‘Environment’ project.

I love the bold drama of these images!
Well done Year 8!



Wall of Wow!
Y9 Shout Outs from ART (Mrs McBride)

Gabe Charlie Richelme George

Mohammad Nira Emma Leighton

Devonte Jacob 

I’m so impressed with these lino 
cut prints produced by Y9!
As part of their ‘Protest Art’ 
project, students were asked to 
identify an issue or a cause and 
then design and produce a lino 
cut print which had drama and 
impact.

Carving lino takes skill and 
patience and Y9 really exceeded 
my expectations with this 
project. Well done!



Wall of Wow!

Y10 have made fantastic 
progress on their
artist studies of Wayne 
Thiebaud’s paintings.

They are now using their 
skills to create a painting 
based on their own photo 
of sweets and/or biscuits.

Congratulations to Y10! 

Kayleigh

Luca

Layla

Ryan

Laura



Wall of Wow!

Macy

Jacob

Kayla

AnaChloe

Harry
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